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Due to August being the main holiday season when most Parish Councils don't meet we would
request a deferment to the start of the examination process until mid September at the earliest.

We have made a written representation questioning why Isleham Parish Council was not included
as an identified group for 'Common Grounds'. We would seek an answer to this question should
this not be obtained beforehand.


